

CHATHAM COUNTY POLICE DEPARTMENT

295 Police Memorial Drive, Savannah, GA, 31405 (912) 652-6920 FAX: (912)650-6130

Chief Jeffrey M. Hadley

Assistant Chief Terry Shoop

Assistant Chief Julie Tolbert

MEDIA ADVISORY

For Immediate Release November 19, 2019

UPDATE: THE SOUTHBOUND LANES OF OGEECHEE ROAD AT BERWICK HAVE RE-OPENED.

Southbound Lanes of Ogeechee Road at Berwick Closed After Accident

Chatham County, GA (November 19, 2019) – The Chatham County Police Department has closed the southbound lanes of Ogeechee Road at Berwick after a traffic accident.

The three car collision at the intersection of Ogeechee and Berwick resulted in minor injuries, but has caused major traffic delays. Motorists are being detoured during the lane closure, but are also encouraged to avoid the area and find alternate routes until the southbound lanes reopen.

The northbound lanes of Ogeechee remain open.

###

Contact:
Betsy Nolen
Public Information Officer
Chatham County Police Department
Cell: (912) 675-2949

Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org